
Dear assessing Officer,
I’m pleased to make a supporting submission for what is a beautifully designed, attractive, 
beachy and considered mixed-use boutique development. I believe it is good for Collaroy 
village, its residents, businesses and the wider coastal community.
I run and own Jewels Hair by Design in Dee Why, which has operated for many years on Fisher 
Road. Over the years many of my Collaroy clients have been in my ear to open up a second 
salon in Collaroy as they say there are no competing salons there and would be met with 
strong local demand. I have always like the idea in concept, but have always stop short of 
doing it when I see the high level of retail shops turning over and a distinct lack of available 
parking to support the business during the day.
With good investment as this development would deliver and importantly with plenty of 
parking, it incentivise businesses and others to invest in Collaroy village.
I sincerely hope that that this development is met with Council support.

Kind regards 
Giuliana Gualdi

JEWELS HAIR BY DESIGN 
Giuliana Gualdi 0408 277 069 
PO BOX 322 FRESHWATER 2096
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